
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Dye, Lisa M. <Lisa.Dye@va.gov> 
Date: Mon, May 1, 2023, 11:48 AM 
Subject: FW: Never Forgotten Honor Flight Info 
To: Lisa Dye <mickey54481@gmail.com> 
 
 

Good Morning, 
THANK YOU!  I got the pleasure of being a guardian for my Dad and another Veteran 
on the recent Mission #43 Honor Flight.  It truly was a “Trip of a lifetime”!  We can’t 
thank you enough.    
Each and every one of you at the Never Forgotten Honor Flight deserve to be 
recognized for a job well done! 
I work at the Wausau VA Outpatient Clinic and I would like to share with veterans an 
opportunity to sign up for the Never Forgotten Honor flight, if they haven’t done so 
already.  Some may not know how to sign up, have computer access, or may need 
some encouragement to take the trip.   I am aware of the information on your website 
and have the ability to print it but was wondering if you might have a brochure or 
document that can be handed out here in the clinic? 
If you don't have a brochure, I am requesting permission to print information and 
applications from your website for veterans. Would this be allowed?  
I am honored to work with such a respected group of people.  Each veteran has their 
own unique story to share while they served time protecting our country and I feel this 
would be a great way to get the information into the hands of the deserving veterans 
who have earned this trip. 
Respectfully, 
 Lisa Dye 
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